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MEMORANDUM MAY 24 2671

TO : The Directors
Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau
Forest Management Bureau
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Policy and Planning Service

FROM : The Chief of Staff &
Undersecretary for Attached Agencies

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR RELEVANT DATA AND/OR STUDIES ON
MANGROVE FORESTS

This refers to the letter from Mr. Alfredo M. Labrador, Chief of Staff of
Representative Allan Peter S. Cayetano requesting for relevant data and/or studies on
mangrove forests detailing its direct economic benefits to the country (copy attached).

In this regard, and as the official sources of technical information of this Department,
the undersigned would appreciate receiving your inputs/reply on the abovementioned on or
before May 28, 2021 (Friday) for consolidation.

Kindly cite DENRCO-OSEC-2021-001804 when submitting your reply to this
Memorandum.

For information and compliance.
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Republic of the Philippines
House of Representatives
®uezon dity, Metro Manila

ALAN PETER S. CAYETANO

17 May 2021

HONORABLE ROY A. CIMATU

Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

RE: REQUEST FOR RELEVANT DATA AND/OR STUDIES ON MANGROVE
FORESTS IN THE PHILIPPINES

Dear Secretary Cimatu:
Greetings!
We commend the wotk that your good office has done for the Filipino people especially in this time
of pandemic. As fellow public servants, we want to give our fellow Filipinos the best service we can
give especially during extraordinarily challenging times.
To allow us to develop and advocate better policy positions, and ultimately bolster the assistance we
extend to some of our country’s basic sectors, we would like to request from your good office relevant
data and/ot studies on mangrove forests detailing its direct economic benefits to our countyy.
We express our gratitude in attending to this request and look forward to your usual prompt response.
If you have any questions, the Office of the Honorable Secretary can get in touch with Mr. Prince
Flojo at +63 961 836 5500.
Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

For Representative Alan Peter “Compailero” S. Cayetano:
M DO M. LABRADOR V

Chlef of

Room 406 Ramon V. Mitra JR. Burtbing, HoUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES,
Bartasan Hiurs, QuezoN City, PHILIPPINES
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REQUEST FOR RELEVANT DATA AND/OR STUDIES ON MANGROVE FORESTS IN
THE PHILIPPINES

1 message

Rep. Alan Peter Cayetano <repcayetano.legis@gmail.com> Mon, May 17, 2021 at 4:45 PM
To: osec@denr.gov.ph, ohea.denr@gmail.com

Good day.

Please see attached request for your kind consideration.

Office of Speaker Alan Peter S. Cayetano
House of Representatives

Constitution Hills, Quezon City, Philippines 1126
Tel (632) 931-5001 local 7446
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